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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
CITY OF REDMOND 

Long-Term Temporary Use Permit

The City of Redmond, City Council will hold a Public Hearing in the Council Chambers, 15670 

NE 85th Street, Redmond, Washington on July 3, 2018 at 7:30 p.m. or as soon thereafter as 

possible, on:  

SUBJECT:  Proposal is to renew an existing permit for two additional years to allow a long-term 

temporary use permit for a parking lot located at Microsoft Redwest South campus.  The previous 

approval expires at the end of May 2018 

REQUESTED ACTION:  

All persons are invited to comment in person at the hearing, or in writing prior to the hearing, at 

City Hall, P.O. Box 97010, Redmond, Washington, 98073-9710.  Telephone number: (425) 556-

2440, Fax Number: (425) 556-4242, or Contact Ben Sticka (425-556-2470, 

bsticka@redmond.gov) for more information.   

A copy of the proposal will be available no later than June 12, 2018 from City Hall and on the 

City’s website.  

If you are hearing or visually impaired, please notify the Planning Department at (425) 556-2440 

one week in advance of the hearing in order to be provided assistance. 
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